
From: Phebe  

Sent: 30 October 2024 19:30 

To: Planning 

Subject: Application Ref: 2024/4558/T 

 

I should like to support the application you have received from 8 Park Village 

West, NW1 4AE, in particular for the ash tree or trees which is/are dangerous 

and have caused problems both to us and to the Barracks. 

 

Phebe Robinow 

28 Park Village East 

NW1 7PZ 

 


